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$$$$**Attention**$$$$ 

Drawing of $500.00 

 

Drawing for each Month 

July and August 2016  

Any member who finances a 

vehicle loan during one of 

these months, New or Used, 

will be eligible for one of 

the drawings for the Month 

they financed the vehicle 

with our credit union. 

 (Must be a New loan with 

our credit union.) **Cannot 

be a Refinance that is 

already here at our credit 

union** 

 

 
It's summertime and the livin' is easy - but 
staying cool can be hard on your wallet. Save 
energy, and some cash, with these tips:  
* Use your microwave. It not only takes two-
thirds less energy than your stove, it won't heat 
up the kitchen.  
* Keep your refrigerator and freezer full. This 
helps keep them from warming up too fast when 
you open them, and they don't have to work as 
hard to stay cool. Use pitchers of water and bags 
of ice to fill up the space.  
* Take a page from yesteryear: Prior to the time 
of widespread home air conditioning, people 
went to the movies and kids ran through the 
sprinkler.  
* Any time you are away, turn up the thermostat 
on the air conditioner. According to the Edison 
Electric Institute, a trade group, you save 1 to 2 
percent on your electric bill per degree setting. 

 
Apply today to get your 
summertime fun underway – 
stop by our credit union to 
get your Vacation Loan. 

 

 
 

Monday - Friday 

8:30 am - 4:00 pm 

 

Phone Number: 

361-704-9100 

Fax Number: 

361-704-6966 

 
 

 
Not all fingers are the same in length but when 
they are bent, they all stand equal. Life becomes 
easy when we bend and adjust to our situations. 


